
From: anca.apreutesei@   
Sent: Friday, September 29, 2023 9:50 AM 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org> 
Cc: dorina.mocanu ; sorina.bara ; Roxana.Nicolau  
Subject: RO progress report 2023 - decision VII/8o 

 

Dear Madam Chair, 

Dear Fiona, 

 

Please find enclosed the letter no. DGEICPSC/108247/29.09.2023 from the Ministry of Environment, 
Waters and Forests in Romania with the progress report for 2023 for actions included in the Plan of 
action for Decision VII/8o (Romania). 

 

In order to facilitate your access to the documents published on our website, although only in 
Romanian, we resend the link mentioned in the letter: http://www.mmediu.ro/articol/proiect-de-
hotarare-privind-modificarea-si-completarea-hotararii-guvernului-nr-878-2005-privind-accesul-
publicului-la-informatia-privind-mediul/6461 . 

 

For any other information you need, you can contact me or Ms. Sorina Bara, e-mail: 
sorina.bara .  

 

Please confirm the receipt of this e-mail and attachment.  

 

Best regards, 

Anca APREUTESEI 

 

Head of Impact Assessment Unit 

General Directorate for Impact Assessment, Pollution Control and Climate Change 

MINISTRY OF ENVIRONMENT, WATERS AND FORESTS 

ROMANIA  

Tel.  

e-mail: anca.apreutesei  

 

 




